
All new Rrobate and guardianshiR cases must be e-filed by an 

attorney
..:..

Effective June 1, 2018 all guardianships in the state of Texas must be 
registered with the Judicial Branch Certification Commission (JBCC). All 
guardianship applicants will be required to submit certain information to 
JBCC, which will be registered in the guardianship database. A hearing 
on a Guardianship Application cannot be heard until all requirements have 
been met. Below are links to the JBCC registration and ldentogo for those 
that are required to submit fingerprints in guardianship of the estate cases 
that exceed $50,000. 

Should you have any questions about this process, please call 
.... 

GuardianshiP- Certification 
All guardianships must now be registered with the state. 

below to get started. 

httP-://www.txcourt�ov/jbcc/register-a-guardianshiP-f. 

the link 

ldentogo Fing�P-rinting Services 
httgs ://www.identogo.com/se rvi ces/1 ive-sca n-fi ngerP-ri nti n g 

ldentoGO 
Identity Servic s
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Follow

The County Judge's Office at 806-935-5588


